CONFIDENTIAL
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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 5 June 1984

CONTACTS WITH THE SOVIET UNION

The Prime Minister has seen your letter of 4 June. ©She
agrees that invitations should be extended to Gorbachev , Aliev
and Gromyko in the ways proposed by the Foreign and Commonwealth
Secretary. Mrs. Thatcher further agrees that, if the invitations

are accepted, she will herself receive all three visitors.

I am copying this letter to Callum McCarthy (Department of
Trade and Industry) and to Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

Roger Bone, Esq,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.

CONFIDENTIAL




